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Coast Bargaining Committee - News Release 

USW BARGAINING COMMITTEE STILL WAITING FOR WFP TO REPLY 

 

As our last update was one week ago, we feel compelled to update you even though 
there is not much to report. 
 
In our last update on November 18, we called on WFP to return to the bargaining table. 
As of today’s date, we continue to wait for WFP to contact the Mediators to indicate if 
they will return to the bargaining table.  
 
The Mediators have requested a conference call tomorrow morning (Nov 26) with the 
USW Bargaining Spokesperson. 
 
Since the Union Meetings scheduled for Ladysmith, Port Alberni, Campbell River and 
Port McNeill were postponed due to possible conflicts with the last mediation sessions, 
the Union is now waiting to talk to the mediators tomorrow to discuss next steps, 
before scheduling new Union Meeting dates. 
 
We will keep you advised in the event of further developments. 
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